
General Meeting Minutes  
Monday March 8, 2021    6:30 pm    Location: Zoom Conferencing 

Meeting called to order:  Kelli Wallace, 6:30 pm 

In attendance:  Kelli Wallace, David Worford, April Price, Sarah Putman, Katie 
Brayden, Nicole Booker, Whitney DeMercurio 

Welcome and introductions 

 

February Minutes—Minutes were presented, approved  

 

Officers’ Reports 

President’s Report—Kelli Wallace, David Worford 

• Letter will be going home to K/1 families about the open positions with PTO 

Principal’s Report—Wayne Thornes 

• Spring Break push is on, we are ready and excited for a break 
• Volunteers are starting, which is helpful and nice to have back in the building 
• Shared that we losing 5 teachers/staff to Bamford, excited for them; we will be 

working on filling the openings over the next few months 

Treasurer’s Report—Sarah Putman 

• Detailed report submitted 
• Not much change to report 
• We still have money in COVID Family Fund: Wayne to talk to Angela Mitchell 

No Staff Report 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Committee Reports 

Family Nights—Kelli Wallace for John Wallace 

• Had problems at Smashburger with how they were logging meals 
• Upcoming day with MOD Pizza 

Trivia Night/Auction—Nicole Booker 

• Closes tonight, over $5,000 raised 
o Amazing to see awesome ideas from teachers and staff 
o Distribution of items will happen later this week from Wedgewood Ct 

Star Stampede—April Price 

• Scheduled for April 15th 
• Hoping for $5,000 
• Can Venmo and PayPal 
• Will do single grades at a time 

 
School Supply Kits--Cara Fleckenstein 
 

• Waiting on teachers 
• Supply company has a sister site for clothes, wanted to know if we could 

advertise for it 
o Group asked for more information 

 
Room Parents—David Worford 
 

• Valentines Day was a success 
• Super impressed with room parents 
• Teacher Appreciation will be in May 

o Group would like more information about Spring Break 

Yearbook—David Worford 

• Need to try one last time to contact Mary L. to make sure she really is not going 
to be chairing this project 

 
Directories—Cara Fleckenstein 
 

• Need to figure out if we still want to do this next year 
 



Book Fair—Kelli Wallace 
 

• Will be at the end of April 
• It will look different, but it will happen 
• Information to come out in emails and newsletter 

 
 
Classified Brunch—Kelli Wallace 
 

• March 25th 
• Working with Sharon on logistics 
• Sign-up to come up for parents to donate food 

 
 
 
Meeting adjourned: 7:37 pm Minutes compiled by Sarah Putman for Pam Rice 


